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Dear Parents,

As we are at the beginning of the new year, we thought it would be useful to share

reminders about keeping children safe online. Although we teach alot in school, many

children have freedom at home to use a range of apps which are not always restricted

enough to keep them safe, and, as parents, it is really difficult to keep up to date with

the risks of all

apps. Roblox is

always a

concern, as

children can

have contact

with strangers.

I am sharing

parent guidance

below for your

information.
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Further guidance for online safety is available from:

● Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children

safe online

● London Grid for Learning - for support for parents and carers to keep their

children safe online

● Net-aware - for support for parents and careers from the NSPCC

● Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe

online

● Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online

● UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers

If you ever feel you need further guidance please do ask.

Special Awards this week:

Hedgehog Class

Flo for her careful artwork, listening

brilliantly to instructions.

Badger Class

Theodore for being a kind and helpful member

of class to our new children

Fox Class

Isla-May for having a super attitude to her

learning and always thinking about others

Writer of the week

Harrison for really focussing and writing carefully

https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIktuA5LWK2wIVRYXVCh2afg2aEAAYASAAEgIJ5vD_BwE
http://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://parentinfo.org/
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers


Book of the week

Jackson shared a great book, The Night Zoo Keeper by Joshua

Davidson, Theodore had a hard job choosing between his favourite

football books but chose the Manchester United Annual. Ethan and

Charlie RB were chosen for next week, we look forward to seeing

what books they would like to share with us.

Other Messages

School Photos

Individual/family group photographs will be taken in school on Monday morning. Please

make sure your child is in full uniform.

PE Kits

Apologies for the delay in PE t-shirts this term. We have had an issue with supplies

which we are trying to rectify and hope to have this sorted as soon as possible. Please

make sure your child is in sensible clothing for PE, shorts/tracksuit bottoms are

essential for safety reasons. Hair must be tied back and no jewellery.

Carpark

Please be reminded that this is for staff only, this includes when dropping off or

collecting from clubs. Spaces are very limited and movement needs to be kept to a

minimum for children’s safety. Please also ensure that your children respect this as a

carpark, please ensure that they do not play amongst the cars, putting them in danger,

or throw objects around which are likely to cause damage.

Wishing for sunshine for our litter pickers tomorrow and a restful weekend for you all.

Best wishes,

Jennie Müller

Headteacher



Dates for your Diary:

2023
Saturday 23rd September - Sponsored Litter Pick, Dreham 10-12
Monday 25th September - School Photographs
Thursday 28th September - Northgate High School Open Evening 5.30-8.30pm
Thursday 5th October - Neatherd High School Open Evening 5-9pm
Wednesday 4th October - Harvest Festival 2.45pm St Peter’s Church Yaxham Families
welcome to attend
w/c 16th October - Parents meetings
Friday 20th October - End of half term
Monday 30thOctober - Children return to school
Tuesday 31st October - Open Day 2024 Reception intake
Friday 10th November - Remembrance Service 2.45pm Families welcome
Friday 17th November - Children in Need
Friday 1st December - Christmas Decorations Day (Children to attend in clothes suitable for
messy activities)
Tuesday 5th December - Nativity Dress Rehearsal 10am

Nativity performance 2pm
Wednesday 7th December Nativity performance 2pm
W/C 18th December - Christmas Jumper Week
Wednesday 20th December - End of Autumn Term










